Letter to the Bishop

Bishop Weisenburger requests you write a letter to him for your Confirmation. This letter will
help the bishop to get to know the confirmands a little bit before he meets them on the day of
their Confirmation. He also might use excerpts from the letters in his homily for the
Confirmation Mass.

The content of the letter is up to you, but here are some ideas:

e Start off with a greeting like (Dear Bishop Weisenburger, etc.

e Tell the Bishop about yourself (maybe a bit about your family)

e What does being catholic mean to you?

e What is it about the faith of your sponsor that inspired you to select them?
e Why do you want to be confirmed?

e What is it about your Patron Saint that inspired you to select that name?

e Close with a salutation like (Sincerely, Blessings, God be with you, etc.

We will dedicate one class session in Confirmation 2 to writing a draft and then a final
handwritten copy on St Andrew letterhead prior to the due date.



